MATT 25: 35-36

Soldotna Rotary Club,

We wanted to thank you so much for the grant you provided to Project H.O.P.E. to build a literacy
classroom at Center of Hope in Nicaragua.

This project has been completed by Chuck Cook and his team and paid in full as of May 26, 2017.
May God continue to bless your organization.
Thanks again.
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